Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼

View this email in your browser





RSS 3

LEADERSHIP UPDATES

Dear St. Luke's Church Family,

We want to share with you a few important updates regarding leadership roles within our church community.

Kim Brandt is now our Worship Director. We are grateful for her continued dedication and look forward to her leadership in this new role. With this transition, her previous position as Education Director is now open.

Additionally, the role of Social Ministry Director is also currently vacant. The church council and elders are prayerfully considering candidates to fill both the Education Director and Social Ministry Director positions. We invite you to keep this process in your prayers as we seek the right individuals to serve in these important ministries.

We also want to acknowledge and thank Elizabeth Henningsen, who has stepped down from her role as Social Chair. We deeply appreciate her service and the time and energy she has dedicated to building fellowship within our congregation.

As always, thank you for your support, prayers, and commitment to the life and mission of St. Luke's. If you have any questions or feel called to serve, please feel free to reach out and email alexa@stlukesreno.org.

In Christ,

St. Luke's Church Leadership Team





Copyright © 2025 St. Lukes Lutheran Church, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

